GET YOUR AUCTION TICKETS BEFORE THEY'RE GONE

Don't forget to purchase your tickets to the auction happening April 6th!

They are selling out fast! Only 65 Tickets left! <u>Tickets can be purchased online here.</u>

You can also BUY IT NOW ONLINE - \$50 for a Golden Cigar! Quantities are limited. Only 100 Cigars are available and many have already presold. 1 lucky winner will find the Golden Cigar.

The Golden Cigar grants you ANY 1 item off of the live auction.

Some of this years Live auction items are:

- Puntacana Resort & Club Caribbean Paradise (4 night stay with airfare for 2)
- Become a Sonoma Valley Winemaker (3 night stay and airfare for 2)
- Elton John Farewell Tour in LA (tickets for 2 with 2 night hotel stay)
- ♦ Wicked Live on Broadway in Portland
- ♦ Principal for a day
- ♦ VIP Parking Spot
- ♦ 4 person Guided Salmon Fishing Trip
- ♦ And so much more!



For questions regarding the auction you can email us at mweaglesauction@gmail.com

WALK + ROLL TO SCHOOL DAY: FEBRUARY 6

Walking or rolling to school is great exercise, makes you ready to learn, improves the air quality around our school, and is a lot of fun! The next monthly Walk + Roll to School Day is on February 6.

Walks depart from the TVF&R Station on Walnut and the Summerlake Dog Park. All walking school buses and bike trains will leave for school at 7:40 am. This event will happen rain or shine.

If you live outside comfortable walking distance but would still like to join the fun, there are two meeting locations where you can park and then walk or bike with your children. Please see the **attached map for more details**, and contact Jennifer Vasicek (jen.vasicek@gmail.com) with any questions.

The remaining dates for Walk + Roll to School Day for the year are:

- ♦ February 6
- March 6
- ♦ April 3
- ♦ May 8 (National Walk + Roll to School Day)
- ♦ June 5

JANUARY 25, 2019

In This Issue:

- Get your auction tickets before they're gone
- Walk + Roll to School Day: February 6
- Get your Val-o-grams!
- Oregon Battle of the Books
- Chipotle Fundraiser a Success!
- SEED Enrichment Classes Starting Soon
- Get Ready for the Daughter Dance

STAY IN TOUCH!

There are many ways to keep tabs on PSO activities:

- Visit our website (www.marywoodwardpso. com)
- Like us on Facebook (www.facebook.com/ woodwardpso)
- Read this newsletter
- Come to a PSO meeting

GET YOUR VAL-O-GRAMS!

Val-o-grams are coming soon!

Send a note to a friend, student, or staff! Val-o-grams will be on sale the week before Valentine's Day. Cost is 25 cents each or 5 for \$1 (10 cents each for staff).

Thank you for supporting our Ambassador program!



OREGON BATTLE OF THE BOOKS



On Saturday, February 23, Mary Woodward will hold its <u>Battle of the Books</u> competition, and we are seeking parent volunteers to act as moderators and timers/scorers during our battles that day. Our battle day tournament is greatly dependent on parent volunteers, and we need your help!

Parents of 3rd-5th graders participating in the competition prefer to watch their child compete rather than volunteer on battle day, which is why we need you! If you know someone who has a child

competing, or you just love reading, please consider volunteering to show your support of our school competition.

The tournament on February 23 is scheduled to begin at 8:30 a.m. By around 10:00-10:30, our volunteer needs will reduce by half, since it is a double elimination tournament. Nearly all volunteers should be done by around noon, with just our final few battles happening after lunch.

We will hold a brief training in February to ensure all volunteers understand the structure, and all battles are played according to the same rules. Training dates will be announced soon.

If you are willing to volunteer on tournament day, Saturday, February 23, please email Melanie Bailey (<u>mbailey@ttsd.k12.or.us</u>). Thank you for your consideration and support of this unique and enriching reading competition!

Melanie Bailey, Maegan Zell, and Jen Vasicek

CHIPOTLE FUNDRAISER A SUCCESS!

Thank you to those who came out to our Chipotle specialty fundraiser this week.

Together, we raised \$224 for our school! Thank you for your ongoing support of Mary Woodward programs!



SEED ENRICHMENT CLASSES STARTING SOON

The Foundation's SEED enrichment classes start Sunday, January 27.

If you haven't already signed up for classes, there's still time! See the attached flyer, or visit http://the-ftts.org/seed for more information, or to enroll.

UPCOMING EVENTS

February

6: Walk + Roll to School Day

8: Daughter Dance

14: Valentine's Day parties

15: Scrip Orders Due

15: PSO Meeting (8:30 am)

23: Oregon Battle of the Books

March

4: Scrip Orders Due

6: Walk + Roll to School Day

8: Conferences

15: PSO Meeting (8:30 am)

15: Son Event

18: Box Tops Contest #2 ends

25-29: Spring Break



Mary Woodward Daughter Dance



Friday February 8th 6:30-8:30

Pre-order form



*Submit completed form to the front office with a check attached payable to "Mary Woodward PSO"

**Pre-order tickets are \$10 per family. There are no paper tickets. Students names will be on the event guest list at the check-in table. Tickets will also be available for purchase at the door.			
Student(s) name/Grade:			
Chaperone:(first / last name)			
Conformation will be sent to this address	3)		
•			
Optional Add Ons:	Photos, Corsage & Boutonnières		
	to capture the special evening. Digital images will be available to order or purchase during check in. *Don't forget to get your photo't have to stand in line all night.		
Preorder digital images for	\$10: Yes / No		
** Flowers available ONLY through pred	order. Pick up during check-in process at the dance.		
	.		

Wrist Corsage: (\$5 each)

	How Many?
White	
Red	
Pink	

Total Sales		
Tickets	\$	
Pictures	\$	
Flowers	\$	
Grand Total	\$	

Boutonnières: (\$5 each)

(ψο σασιί)	
	How Many?
White	
Red	
Pink	

Winter-Spring 2019 SEED Enrichment Program Sunday afternoons (see website for times) Jan. 27-March 3 at Hazelbrook Middle School www.the-ftts.org/seed



Topics vary by age (starting at 3rd grade) and include:

*Electrical Engineering: Circuit Circus *Lego Simple & Motorized Machines *Minecraft Coding: How to Train Your Turtle

*Learn to Draw Realistically *Allergy-Friendly Cooking: Making it Delicious for Everyone! *Radical Reactions (chemistry)

*Build & Fly Your Own Model Aircraft (5th grade & up)

*Improvisational Comedy (5th grade & up)







Class details & registration: www.the-ftts.org/seed Registration deadline: Jan. 21, 2019

The SEED Enrichment Program is a series of classes offered in fall, spring and summer by the Foundation for Tigard-Tualatin Schools. These classes are designed to enrich, entice and excite students entering grades 3-12! Proceeds are reinvested in Tigard-Tualatin schools as grants and other financial support. SEED classes are open to area students regardless of where and how they get their education. Share with your friends and family outside of TTSD!